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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Y2 Trip to Butterfly World – Monday 6th July 2015 
 
We are pleased to be running a Year 2 trip to visit Butterfly World.  We have chosen to take the 
children here as part of our patterns in nature art topic and our science lifecycles topic. 
 
The trip has been arranged for Monday 6th July 2015. We will be travelling by minibus, leaving 
school at 9.30 am, and returning by 3.00 pm.  Children should wear school uniform as usual. 
 
Please do not send any money with your child, as there will not be any opportunity to spend it. 
 
The cost of the trip is £8.00. 
 
Unfortunately as the trip is on a Monday the School are unable to provide packed lunches for 
the children, therefore please send your child in with a packed lunch and drink. 
 
Please complete and return the attached slip by Monday, 29th June  2015. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch with us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss B Chilton                Mrs L Connell 



I give permission for my child ________________________________ in class __________ 
to visit Butterfly World on Monday, 6th July 2015. 
 
I understand that if insufficient voluntary contributions are received, the trip may need to be 
cancelled. 
 
 
Please tick as applicable: 
 
   I have made payment of £8.00 using School Gateway 
 
   I enclose a cheque for the amount of £8.00 
 
   I enclose £8.00 (exact amount only, please) 
 
 
 
 
Signed:______________________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 
 
 
 
Date:________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 


